By George Wessberg, Club Captain

Athletics Policies & Procedures Manual

A comprehensive Policies & Procedures Manual
prepared by the Athletic Committee was approved
by the Board of Directors in January. This manual
consolidates all Club policies related to the athletic
programs and clearly delineates the selection
process, general responsibilities and specific duties
of the Club Captain and various members of the
Athletic Committee. Copies of the manual are
available in the Executive Office.

Master Plan and Athletic Programs

Jaten Hancock and Barbara Stehouwer pre-
sented the OCC2C Master Plan to the Athletic
Committee Chairs on January 21. A major focus of
the discussion was related to the effect of construc-
tion on the various athletic programs and events
hosted by the Qutrigger Canoe Club.

Every athletic committee will develop propos-

als to address the temporary inconveniences creat-
ed by this exciting project during the 2004 season.
Phil Whitney, Chair of the Fitness Committee, was
enamored with the plans for the new Fitness
Center.

Susan Brown, Chair of the OC-1/Kayak
Committee, was given the daunting challenge of
addressing the need for temporary relocation of
one-man canoefsurfski and surfboard storage during
the eight-month construction period.

Canoe Racing Committee

The Canoe Racing Committee, under the
leadership of Courtney Seto, scheduled registration
for paddling in the regatta season on Saturday,
April 5 from 2-4 p.m. in the Board Room.
Following that date, registration may be completed
at the Front Desk.

Additional information is available on the
Web site in the Paddling Program section or by con-
tacting Siana Hunt.

Coordinating Director for Athletics

The Athletic Committee and Club Captain
communicate with the Board of Directors through
the Coordinating Director for Athletics. We have
had the pleasure of working with Vik Watumull
this year. The Athletic Committee and members
of the various athletic programs thank Vik for his
guidance and advocacy.

Webpages for Athletic Programs

Athletic Committee Chairs will be developing
a webpage for their respective athletic program so
members will have access to a list of committee
members and scheduled events.



